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IMPROVEMENTS 
 
To service growth and increasing traffic demands, Halton Region will be opening the new 
William Halton Parkway East (Reg. Rd. 40), from Sixth Line to Ninth Line (Reg. Rd. 13) on 
November 21, 2020, Wards 6 & 7, in the Town of Oakville.   
 
This road extension provides safe travel options to motorists, pedestrians, cyclists and first 
responders.  William Halton Parkway East will have:  
 

 a new 4-lane roadway between Sixth Line and Trafalgar Road; 

 a new 2-lane roadway between Trafalgar Road and Ninth Line; 

 new on-road bike lanes, multi-use pathways and sidewalks; 

 new street lighting and landscaping; 

 new watermains and wastewater mains; 

 a new non-signalized intersection at William Halton Parkway East and Burnhamthorpe 
Road East; 

 a new signalized intersection at William Halton Parkway East and Trafalgar Road; and, 

 two new traffic roundabouts, located at the new intersections of William Halton Parkway 
East at Sixth Line and Ninth Line. 

 
You can learn more about roundabouts and how to use them by visiting 
http://www.halton.ca/For-Residents/Roads-Construction/Roundabouts. 
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Please Note: Intermittent construction works may continue to take place within the project 
limits following the road opening.  Please exercise caution when driving through any 
construction in the area. 
 
COVID-19 Update: Regional staff and contractors will be following health and safety guidelines 
set out by the Province and Public Health to help stop the spread of COVID-19. 
 
This project is part of Building a Better Halton, the Region’s infrastructure construction plan for 
roads, water, wastewater, and waste management projects across Halton Region.  For more 
information on Regional construction projects, please visit www.halton.ca/construction.  
 
On behalf of Halton Region, thank you for your patience during this construction project! 
 

MORE INFORMATION 
 
Building a Better Halton is about more than construction. It is about investments in 
infrastructure, service delivery improvements and building complete communities that maintain 
the high quality of life that residents expect and enjoy. 
 
For more information about Regional improvement projects: 

• Visit halton.ca 

• Sign up to receive email notices and updates 

• Email accesshalton@halton.ca or call 311. 

 

http://www.halton.ca/construction
https://www.halton.ca/
mailto:accesshalton@halton.ca
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